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Mendocino County Behavioral Health Advisory Board (BHAB) 
Meeting - Wednesday, February 20, 2019 

 

The BHAB regular monthly meeting will be held Wednesday, February 20, 2019, in 

Consolidated Tribal Health’s Conference Room, 6991 N. State Street, Redwood 

Valley, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. any interested community members are 

welcome to attend. 

This meeting will also be the Public Hearing on the Mental Health Services Act 

(MHSA) Three-Year Plan Annual Update for 2018/2019. Oral or written comments 

or questions will be accepted during the public hearing. The draft MHSA Three-

Year Plan Annual Update is posted on the Mendocino County website at: 

https://www.mendocinocounty.org/government/health-and-human-services-

agency/mental-health-services/mental-health-services-act . 

The meeting is intended for members of the public who are interested in supporting 

their local behavioral health services system. Community members are encouraged 

to attend the meeting to ask questions, obtain information, and provide feedback. 

 

BHAB meeting agendas are published at: 

https://www.mendocinocounty.org/BHAB 

For more information about the BHAB meetings, please contact Carolyn Peckham, 

Behavioral Health & Recovery Services Administrative Secretary, at (707) 472-

2310 or e-mail: bhboard@mendocinocounty.org . 
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